
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
28 September 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Year 11 Diagnostic Tests - Amendment 
 
Due to the COVID-19 vaccination programme we have had to re-schedule all examinations due 
to take place on Monday 11 October 2021.  These will now take place on Friday 15 October 
2021.  Your son or daughter’s updated individual timetable is available to view on Insight. 
 
Please find below the link with instructions on how to download and install the Insight App for 
mobile phones. 
 
https://www.st-
martins.essex.sch.uk/_site/data/files/documents/861EF4DFEECA1E8292602229F60DF93F.p
df?pid=152 
 
Students should access Insight using the same username and password used to login to the 
school computers.  It is important that students use their own personal login, as when the results 
are released, parents and carers will not have access to results directly.  Results are delivered 
to students only in line with the JCQ regulations. 
 
If you require any further information please see the examinations section of the school website 
or alternatively you can contact me on 01277 238350 or cadams@st-martins.essex.sch.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs C Adams 
Senior Examinations Officer 
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